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Re: Oversize vehicles crossing the Golden Ears Bridge

On June 16, 2009 the Golden Ears Bridge (GEB) opened for regular traffic from Surrey/Langley

to the Maple Ridge area. This new bridge will now be opened to over dimensional traffic. Over

dimensional traffic may be permitted up to the dimensions stated on the BC CVSE Form T 55

and up to 4.47 metres in overall height for non reducible loads.

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/CVSE/ctm/Forms/PDF/T 55.pdf

Currently, no overweight loads are allowed to travel on the Golden Ears Bridge.

For more information on permitting, please contact the Provincial Permit Centre in at 1 800

559 9688 or visit our website at www.cvse.ca
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